
 
 

 
1.9.23 
The Curriculum Committee Chair will give an update on the 
minutes and next steps to the board. 
 
The committee heard presentations from Title 1 and our three technology Integrators.  
They shared Title 1 Family nights which are back in person and the ways they are 
providing interventions for K-5 students. 
 
Our Tech Integrators shared examples of the work they provide in the classrooms and 
behind the scenes - they have restructured to provide a prime example of working 
together and teamwork to meet the needs of staff and students. 
 
We also had an update on handwriting from a K teacher at RES and the impact of the 
professional development provided by partnering with our OT staff.. 
 
Next Month -February  6th -  the committee will hear from The ELA Curriculum Team 
and the work they are doing to review and adopt the new ELA  learning results 
standards. 


